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Circular No. (5) 2022

Date: 3 February 2022

To all importers and shop owners

Subject: Approval of Importing medical

and cosmetic lenses by the authority

To ensure the quality and safety of health
services in the Kingdom of Bahrain, and in
accordance with decision (48) of 2020
related to medical devices regulations, The
National Health Regulatory Authority
(NHRA) would like to draw the attention of
all importers and shop owners, especially
those who are selling medical and cosmetic
lenses, to the necessity of verifying that the
lenses are approved by NHRA.

For more information, you can contact the
email: medical devices@nhra.bh

Your cooperation is highly appreciated in
improving health services in the Kingdom.
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